
 

Memorandum 21-006 
TO:  Mayor Castner and City Council 
FROM:  Rob Dumouchel, City Manager  
DATE:  December 30, 2020 
SUBJECT: Letter to Kenai Peninsula Delegation Opposing Proposal to Close Homer’s DMV Office 

 

Background:  

Administrative staff had an introductory meeting with J&H Consulting on December 23, 2020.  During the 
meeting we discussed items in Governor Dunleavy’s proposed budget which could impact the City of Homer.  
One proposal, the closing of Homer’s DMV office is of particular concern.  The City’s consultants and staff 
drafted the attached letter for you to consider and share with Kenai Peninsula’s legislators.   

Recommendation: 

Adopt the Resolution and approve the letter to Kenai Peninsula Delegation regarding Mayor and Council’s 
position opposing the closure of Homer’s DMV office in the upcoming fiscal year. Authorize the Mayor to sign 
the enclosed letter on behalf of the City Council opposing the Governor’s budget proposal to close Homer’s 
DMV office. 

Enclosure:  

December 30, 2020 Letter to the Kenai Peninsula Delegation 

 

 

 


